
WHN CONSULTING 
19 Morning Arbor Place 

The Woodlands, TX  77381 
 
 

August 10, 2006 
 
 

Ms. Darlene Standley, Chief 
Utilities Division 
Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
460 James Robertson Parkway 
Nashville, TN  37243-0505 
 
 Re: Petition of Cartwright Creek, L.L.C. to amend its Certificate of Convenience & 

Necessity in order to provide service to the Burrus Ridge Development in 
Robertson County, Tennessee.  Docket 06-00005. 

 
 
Dear Ms. Standley: 
 
 On behalf of Cartwright Creek, L.L.C., we would like to formally request a ninety (90) 
day extension to respond to the TRA Staff’s data request of May 11, 2006.  This extension would 
take effect on August 1st 2006 and expire on October 31, 2006.  Previously, we had orally 
requested an extension to respond to this request. 
 
 At this time, it is unclear whether or not the Burrus Ridge developer intends to either use 
Cartwright Creek, L.L.C. as a wastewater provider or extend the development’s wastewater 
service lines to the City of White House.  We expect a decision on this issue to be made by 
October 31, 2006 at which time we will be able to respond to the Staff’s data request. 
 
 Thank you for your consideration of this request.  If you have any questions in regards to 
this request, please contact me at 713-298-1760. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      William H. Novak 
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